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Zurich, 25 February 2011 
 

SNB Bank Council nominates Cédric Tille for the attention of 
the General Meeting of Shareholders of 29 April 2011 

The Bank Council of the Swiss National Bank (SNB) decided at its meeting today to 
propose to the General Meeting of 29 April 2011 that Cédric Tille be elected to the Bank 
Council for the remainder of the 2008–2012 term of office. Cédric Tille (born 1970) is 
Professor of Economics at the Graduate Institute for International and Development 
Studies at the University of Geneva. Cédric Tille succeeds Armin Jans who will resign from 
the Bank Council of the SNB on the occasion of the General Meeting of Shareholders.  

The Bank Council oversees and controls the conduct of business by the National Bank, 
notably regarding compliance with the law, regulations and directives. 
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